
 

22 May 23 
 
 
 
 
 
For the attention of Sixth Form students and parents (Y12) 
 

Dear parents/carers and students, 
 
RE: Summer Programme 

 
I write to outline the plan for Year 12 for the remainder of the Summer Term.  Following the week of Study 
Leave post half term, all Year 12 will return to school to complete a Summer Programme, starting Monday 

12th June ending Friday 21st July. 
 
The Summer Programme consists of a number of components to help learners prepare for Year 13 and to 
help them understand their options Post-18. The programme includes: 

● A2 / Voc Yr2 Induction lessons. 
● Higher Education / Apprenticeship / Employment Research Task. 
● Welsh Baccalaureate work. 
● Planned Visits (details and consent forms to follow). 
● Guest speakers / Alumni / Critical thinking opportunities. 
● Work Experience Week (3rd – 7th July). 

 
The Summer Programme lasts for 6 weeks, including a week of Work Experience and a Final Subject 
Induction and Programme Submission Week.  Mr Jones has created this programme and it is widely credited 
as an example of excellent practice, although learners must invest in it to reap the rewards. Please note that 
uniform must be correctly worn; trainers/Converse/non-school uniform jumpers are not permitted.  
Timetables will be posted on the 6th Form Google Classroom. 
 
Attendance to the Summer Programme and successful completion of the tasks set are prerequisites to 
return to 6th Form for Year 13. 
 

Some learners have yet to confirm their Work Experience placement; documentation must be completed as a 
matter of urgency.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any enquiries regarding this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs H McMillan 
Leader of Key Stage 5 


